DHSP and Town Hall Updates - 7/24/2020

Dear CPS Community,

As the Summer Programs come to a close, we want parents to know about the free Online and Offline programs that DHSP is offering this summer.

Here is the link to the information on FindIt Cambridge

https://www.finditcambridge.org/programs/dhsp-free-onlineoffline-summer-2020

Also, people can reach out if they have any questions or need help with the application.

Please contact us if you have any questions or need help with the application.

• Email: Summer2020@cambridgema.gov

• Call: 617-349-9790

Dr. Alexis Morgan, Assistant Superintendent for the Office of Student Services will be hosting a "town hall" meeting on Thursday, July 30, from 3 - 4 PM. While this session will be held virtually, we are planning for additional virtual sessions throughout the summer and into the school year in collaboration with our partners. If you have any questions you would like addressed during the town hall, please submit them <u>Here</u>. The flyer for the event is below:

OSS Town Hall Meeting.pdf

Sincerely,

Office of Student Services